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The Amherst Board of Police Commissioners met on Tuesday, April 16, 2024 in Town 
Hall Council Chambers. 
 
Board members reviewed the details of and were invited to attend the Canadian 
Association of Police Governance (CAPG) 35th Annual Conference being held in Halifax 
August 8-11th. 
 
A verbal update on the Amherst Police Department’s strategic plan was given to 
members. The Strategic Planning committee met with APD staff on April 11th to discuss 
the strategic plan.  Next steps will include a meeting with the Amherst Board of Police 
Commissioners and Council, then outside organizations identified as stakeholders in 
policing. 
 

The Chief’s report was reviewed, as included in the agenda package. 
 
The Board currently has one vacancy for a citizen member.  A notice advertising for this 
vacancy will be in The Casket on May 1st and May 8th with a deadline of May 14th to 
apply. 
 

 

 

 


